
 

 

July 27, 2021 

 

To,       To  

The Secretary,      The Secretary,      

BSE Limited,      National Stock Exchange Limited 

P.J. Tower,      Exchange Plaza, Plot No. C/1, G-Block, 

Dalal Street      Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 

Mumbai – 400001     Mumbai- 400 051 

Scrip Code- 532931     Scrip Code - BURNPUR 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

 

SUB: Letter received from Security Exchange Board of India 

 

 

This is to inform you that, Security Exchange Board of India issued a warning letter no. 

SEBI/HO/CFD/CMD-1/P/OW/2021/15784/1 dated 10th July 2021 (received via post) for failure of 

compliance with regulation 4(1)(e) of SEBI(LODR) Regulations, 2015 as some mismatches 

occurred in the year 2018 between Corporate Governance reports and corporate announcements due 

to typo errors. The letter received has been attached for your reference. 

 

This is for your information and record. 

 

Thanking You 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 
 




